
FRASER VALLEY ABORIGINAL CHILDREN AND 
FAMILY SERVICES SOCIETY NOTICE OF VOTE 

 

For more information or assistance, please contact 
Xyolhemeylh FVACFSS Admin Support 

Mobile|txt:  +1 604-793-3652 
Email:   agm@xyolhemeylh.bc.ca 

Patrick Marshall, Election Officer 
Mobile|txt: +1 604 330-3853 

Email:   support@smartballot.ca 
7 - 7201 Vedder Road Chilliwack, British Columbia, Canada V2R 4G5  

https://smartballot.ca/organizations/fvacfss 
 

 

 

 

 

 
All FVACFSS Members in good standing are eligible to vote. An official Voters List of all Eligible Electors 
is maintained by the FVACFSS and Members may request a copy of voting list from the Smartballot 
Electoral Officer. Electors are responsible for ensuring that they are included on the Voters List and 
that the information within the list is correct.   

Given under my hand at Victoria, British Columbia, this 1st day of December 2021. 

 
Patrick N.Marshall 

Patrick Marshall, 
Smartballot Election Officer 

NOMINATIONS 

November 17th 2021 

The Nominations Committee completed a 
review of Nominations and determined that 
the following people meet the criteria to 
serve as Candidates for 4 Board Positions. 
Tammy Bartz, Jolene Irons, Helen Joe, Paula 
Olmstead and Jade Victor. 

VOTE ELECTRONICALLY 
 

1:00pm Friday December 10th 2021 
1. Only one member can vote per email address.  
2. You will receive an email from Smartballot to verify that your email works. If you do not 
please contact the support@smartballot.ca  
3. On the day of the vote, you will be sent a second email by Smartballot that will have the 
link “VOTE NOW” which you will click to get access to your secret ballot.  
4. If you require any assistance whatsoever, contact the Smartballot Election Officer. (see 
bottom of this Notice for contact information). 

https://smartballot/organizations/fvacfss 
 
 

VOTE IN-PERSON AT THE POLLING STATIONS 
Cancelled Due To Covid 19 Health Restrictions 

ONLINE MEETING COORDINATES 
Email agm@xyolhemeylh.bc.ca to register prior to Wednesday December 6th 2021 

Notice is hereby given that the FVACFSS is holding Board of Director Elections in accordance 
with the FVACFSS Bylaws for the purpose of electing four [4] Directors to their Board pursuant 
to the Society Bylaws on Friday December 10th 2021. 
 


